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ADMISSION ANNOUNCEMENT FOR  

20
TH

 BATCH -- MBA PROGRAMME 2018-19 ACADEMIC SESSION 

 

1) School of Management Studies (SMS) at the 

University of Hyderabad offers the two-year full 

time MBA Programme.   The MBA Programme is 

aimed at grooming well-rounded managers and 

equipping them with expertise both in functional as 

well as intra and inter personal areas. The program 

prepares the students to pursue careers in 

management across different sectors. 

  

SMS is backed by a team of highly accomplished 

faculty and enjoys excellent industry partnerships.  

The University was awarded the top grade ‘A by the 

National Assessment and Accreditation Council 

(NAAC).NIRF, MHRD, Govt. of India ranked the 

University 7th among the Universities in India for 

the year 2017. In January 2015, the University of 

Hyderabad received the Visitor’s Award for the Best 

central University in India, awarded by the 

President of India.  

 

2) Students who wish to apply for admission to the 

MBA programme at the University of Hyderabad for 

the 2018-19 Batch: 

 

a) should have completed a minimum of three-

year bachelor’s degree (or its equivalent) with 

60% in any discipline in an institution 

recognized by the Association of Indian 

Universities/AICTE/UGC, by June 2018.  Those 

completing their final examinations by June, 

2018 can also apply; 

 

a) should apply for and take the CAT -2017, scheduled 

on 26th November  2017.  should apply online to the 

University of Hyderabad indicating the CAT 

Registration No. and Test Centre Code before 15th 

December 2017 along with the necessary fees 

Rs.350/ for General, OBC candidates Rs.250/- and 

Rs.150/- for SC/ST/PH categories through SB I 

Collect portal. 

 

 How to Apply: 

The Application can be submitted from the 

University’s website  on or before  15th December 

2017. 

 

Please note that: 

 Candidates short-listed for Group Discussion and 

Interview will be notified in the month of  February 

2018, based on their percentile scores obtained in 

the CAT Test 2017. 

 Group Discussion / Interviews will be held on the 

University of Hyderabad Campus for the short-listed 

candidates in February 2018. 

 Admissions will be finalized by the end of March 

2018. 

 The School of Management Studies at the University 

will only be using CAT Results for short-listing the 

candidates for its two year-full time MBA 

Programme.  IIM’s have no role either in the 

selection process or in the conduct of the programme. 

 

 

  Date: 09th Sep, 2017      Controller of Examinations  

 

 

http://acad.uohyd.ac.in/notifications.html

